
  

 
 

 

 
Circular AUS/2021-2022             30 SEPTEMBER 2021 
 
Dear parents and students,  
 
ALL STUDENTS BACK IN SCHOOL 
AUS has nearly achieved the objective to safely accommodate all students (including Distance 
Learning students) back into classrooms by the 3rd of October, while meeting the health and 
safety requirements monitored by KHDA, DHA and the DM.  
 
DISPERSAL ARRANGEMENTS 
Due to all schools now bringing back all their students into school, there is a huge increase in 
traffic around AUS as well. We are carefully considering implementing different strategies to 
alleviate this problem and you will receive information from the relevant Heads of Section 
(HoS) with regards to what changes to the dispersal arrangement will be introduced from next 
week. Please be patient when you collect your children from school and make sure to check 
the messages sent on Edunation with regards to the specific arrangements for your 
child/ren’s section/s and follow these directions closely. 
 
FOUNDERS’ DAY  
AUS will God-willing celebrate it’s 47th Founders Day on Sunday 17th of October. The program 
will consist of two major parts: 
- Founders’ Day celebration 
- Investiture of new student leaders and celebrating our IGCSE/AS/AL Toppers of June 2021 
 
Only students who participate in the proceedings on the day will attend the function. The 
rest of our students will view the proceedings of the event from home, after their attendance 
have been marked via Edunation, on that day. 
 
HALF-TERM BREAK 
The KHDA approved half-term break will be from Monday, 18th of October, for the rest of 
that week. School will open again for the students from Sunday, 24th of October. 
 
Please stay safe and healthy! 

 

 
 
Leonard Murphy 
Principal 


